
Early Entry (Dual Credit) 
In 1997, the North Dakota Legislature passed a law allowing high school juniors and seniors to take college classes 
for both college and high school credit simultaneously. In 2009, this was expanded to include tenth grade high 
school students. Early Entry (Dual Credit) provides high school students with a more challenging curriculum option 
and the ability to earn both high school and college credit for a course completed while a high school student. Early 
Entry (Dual Credit) students can complete courses on their high school campus, on the NDSCS-Wahpeton campus, 
NDSCS-Fargo, online or through ITV/IVN classes. For more information, please contact the Director of Dual Credit 
at 701-671-2406 or 800-342-4325 ext. 2406. 
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